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14 September 2012






Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our local History study on York and the development of historical skills, the History Department is organising a trip on the York Sightseeing Bus. This will involve each form taking the tour bus around York with a guide to inform students about important events in our City’s past.  Students will then do follow up activities in lessons following the trip.

The trip will last for one hour and will take place during a scheduled History lesson. Please ensure that your child gets to school for this time on the day of their trip. Students will come to school in normal uniform and will bring all the equipment with them that they will need for lessons that day. They will return to school in time for their next period.

7MWS and 7BJP will be out  for period 2 on Tuesday 2nd October

7RVL and 7VXM  will be out  for period 3 on Tuesday 2nd Oct

7HPA  will be out for period 3 of Thursday 4th October and 

7GTF and SGB will be out for Period 3 on Tuesday 9th October

We are asking you for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 for the trip. This will pay for the exclusive hire of the open top York City Sight Seeing bus and a guide. Unfortunately, this event will only be able to go ahead if we receive enough contributions. We would appreciate your understanding in this.

If you could please fill in the medical form attached to this letter and return it along with the voluntary contribution, in an envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name, form & History Bus Trip, via your child to the school office by Monday 24th September.  Thank you in anticipation.

Yours faithfully



Mrs Lingard
Head of History
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